
IDAHO CHAPTER 

THE WILDLIFE SOCIETY 

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS 

SUITE 5176 

3900 WISCONSIN AVE . ~tW . 

WASHI N G ON. D.C. 20016 

Senator Len B. Jordan 
Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Jordan: 

Route 2, Box 122B 
Moscow, ID 83843 
January 18, 1971 

Thank you for supplying me with a copy of Representative Aspinall's 
recent speech to the Utah Wool Growers Association as well as a copy 
of his letter to the President protesting the new fee schedule 
adopted by the Departments of Interior and Agriculture for grazing 
on public lands. 

It is the position of the Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife -Society that 
increased grazing fees on public lands are long overdue, that the 
recent increase is a reasonable .one, and that the additional revenues 
obtained will eventually benefit the public land grazier since a sub­
stantial portion of these monies will be used for range improvement 
on public lands. 

We hope that this position agrees with yours and that you will back 
the courageous efforts of the present administration to bring about 
an equitable adjustment in public land grazing fees. 

EGB/als 
cc: Senator Church 

Representative Hansen 
Representative McClure 

Sincerely, 

£!;{2 
Elwood G. Bizeau, President 

Idaho Chapter of 
The Wildlife Society 


